Dan Marks

From: Chuck Luna <subvet@outlook.com>

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 5:51 AM

To: Charles J Luna

Subject: Flash Traffic #9-8-2016: Donations for Silent Auction

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic

Number:  #9-8-2016
Date: 9/19/2016
Subject:  Donations for Silent Auction

Individuals desiring to donate submarine
memorabilia/books/items for the annual Awards Banquet in
January, please bring these items to the next base meeting.
We will be collecting any and all donations over the next 90
days. All donations will benefit the Arizona Silent Service
Memorial Foundation. We thank you for your support.



